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Incident #: 2022-4777 – Injury Traffic Crash 
 
 
On November 4, 2022, at 2:13 pm, Barrington Hills Police Department responded to a two-vehicle 
traffic crash with injuries, at the intersection of Route 68 and Route 59.  The preliminary 
investigation indicates a 2013 Nissan Rogue driven by a 34-year-old male from Lake in the Hills, 
and a 2020 Tesla driven by a 73-year-old male from Barrington Hills, collided in the intersection.  
The driver of the Tesla was transported by Barrington Countryside Fire Department paramedics 
to a local hospital with life-threatening injuries. 
 
Traffic was diverted from this area until approximately 6:15 pm with the assistance of Hanover 
Township Emergency Services.  The crash remains under investigation by the Barrington Hills 
Police Department and the Major Crash Assistance Team of Lake County. 
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